
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Return to school - 6TH September 2022 

 

I hope you have all had a safe and relaxing summer. We are looking forward 

to welcoming everyone back.  

School will re-open at 8.45am on Tuesday 6th September for ALL pupils.  

As always breakfast will be provided for those who want it. Transport will be in 

place for pupils who are allocated.  

As we are beginning a new academic year I thought it would be helpful to 

remind you of our expectations.  

Uniform 

• Black sweatshirt 

• White polo shirt – not low cut 

• Black trousers/appropriate leggings (non see through) 

• Black skirt – not above the knee 

• Black shoes or trainers – no sliders or slippers 

• No Hoodies 

 

• PE kit – pupils will be allowed to come to school in sports wear on the 

day of their PE lesson (Wednesday). No crop tops, hoodies or hot pants. 

Mid-riff must be covered. 

 

Jewellery  

• No bracelets or necklaces  

• Flat rings only with no protruding jewels. 

• Ear studs only, no hanging ear-rings or hoop ear-rings.  

• No tongue, lip or eyebrow piercings, nose studs only, no hoops.  

• Body piercings of any other description are not advised due to the risk 

factor during physical exercise 

• No Smart Watches 

 

Please encourage your child to adhere to the school rules, if there are any 

issues or queries regarding uniform or jewellery, please contact either me or 

Mr Moore (Behaviour Manager) at the school as soon as possible.  



I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support last year and 

hope that this continues as we move forward.  

 

As always please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns or 

comments. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Jo Fox 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


